
FILMING 
IN THIS AREA 
In accordance with government guidance 
around COVID-19, this area has been 
cordoned off for a short time to allow 
filming to take place safely. 

To maintain social distancing: 

• Please keep at least a two metre 
distance from the perimeter of the 
filming area 

• Please do not stop to watch or 
ask questions 

Thank you 
 
 

KEEP YOUR 
DISTANCE 
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